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AUTUMN TERM 2018 

Health and Safety around our school 

We reminded you through our last newsletter about 
Health and Safety issues we face around our school.  
Thank you to parents who have taken that on board but 
again we do need to share a few simple reminders please:  

 Bikes and scooters must not be ridden on the school  
premises and playgrounds by either adults or children   

 Children must not be allowed to play on our Early 
Years play equipment 

 Dogs are not permitted in our school grounds except 
Guide Dogs 

 Parents collecting Junior children are asked to wait 
near the basketball court and do not approach the 
classroom doors.   

For the safety of everyone we urge families to support us 
with this! please work with us on this 

 

 

What’s coming up 
Monday 1st October 10 am - Open morning 
for parents Reception intake 2019 
Wednesday 3rd October 9.00 am - Phonics workshop for 
Reception parents  
Friday 5th October - 80th Anniversary celebrations 
8th & 9th October - Book Fair 

Parents Consultations 
We have arranged Parents consultations for 16th and 
17th October.  Letters will be coming home soon for you 
to book a time.  Nursery will be closed on Monday 15th 
October for their consultations.  This is a great           
opportunity to meet your child’s teacher if you haven’t 
already done so!  

Is your child asthmatic? 

Message from the School Nurse: 

Please ensure school is supplied with an inhaler and a 
spacer, that remains on the school premises for your 
child’s use should it be required. These should have their 
name on and if you make a note of the expiry date it can 
be replaced in a timely manner. 

Also could you please send a copy of their Personal Asth-
ma Action Plan into school for the attention of the School 
Nurse. If your child does not have a Personal Asthma 
Action plan please contact School Nurse on 444531 for 
advice. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 

Year 6 Parents 

Just a reminder to our Year 6 parents that your          
application for a secondary school place needs to be    
submitted by 31st October 2018.   

 
Check out the website for this week’s  
experiment - How to make Lava! 
Science Fact - Humans get a little taller in space because 
there is no gravity pulling down on them  

Harvest  

Thank you to parents who joined us for Year 5’s Harvest 
assembly today.  Though the weather this week has been 
far from Autumnal, it was a lovely way to start Autumn!  
Thank you for all the donations as well which we have 
received for Harvest. This year we will be donating food 
to the Little Brothers of the Good Shepherd who do lots of 
great work for the city’s homeless people!  
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